NOTICE OF ENROLLMENT SESSION ON
18TH DAY BEFORE PRESIDENTIAL PREFERENCE PRIMARY

The East Haven Registrars of Voters will be holding an enroliment session on Friday, March 15,
2024, from 12:00 pm to 2:00 pm for the purpose of registration and/or enroliment of electors
entitled to vote in the presidential preference primaries on April 2, 2024. Per the 2024 State
Election Calendar, the registrars will, at such time, hear requests by persons removed for
adding their names to the registry list (Conn. Gen. Stat. 9-37 and 9-53).
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